
City of Portsmouth, NH 

Department of Public Works 

 

ADDENDUM No. 1 

RFP#54-19 

Design Engineering Services for 

Fleet Street Roadway  

Reconstruction 

  

Issued: June 17, 2019 
 

This addendum forms part of the original document titled “RFP #54-19 Design Engineering 

Services for Fleet Street Roadway Reconstruction". 

 

 Replace the sentence “Questions about the project will be taken until Thursday, July 12, 2019” 

on the invitation page and page 2 of the Request for Proposal with “Questions about the project 

will be taken until 1:00 p.m., Friday July 12, 2019”. 

 

Proposers are to acknowledge this addendum within their proposals.  Failure to do so may subject 

Proposer to disqualification. 

 

 

End of Addendum #1 


